
To:  All Lifeguard Personnel 
  

From:  WATER SAFETY OFFICE 
  

Date:  July 4, 2009 
  

Subject: IN-SEASON LIFEGUARD DRAFT 
 

IMPORTANT NOTIFICATION 
 
Currently, there is a Boatswain Position available at Heckscher State Park and 3 Lifeguard Positions 
at Sunken Meadow, (2) Part-time and (1) fulltime positions that are NOT TEMPORARY LEAVE 
OR MEDICAL LEAVE.   Any officer or lifeguard interested in these positions or any other 
position that may occur as a result of these positions being filled, must apply to the WSO, by 
Tuesday, July 7th by 2PM. 
 
As a result of this draft, other opening may occur at the ocean or still-water, either fulltime or part-
time.   These openings may occur as a result of lifeguards and or officers changing status.  NOTE: 
THESE MOVES MAY CREATE BOATSWAIN OPENINGS. 
  
Requests must be submitted in writing or emailed to the Water Safety Office by Tuesday, July 7, 
2PM using the following format.  (You can fill this in and send it) 
  

Name: First Choice   

Rank: Second Choice   

Current Location: Third Choice   

Current Status:               FT  /  PT Forth Choice   
 
Please email your requests to: Steven.Agostinacchio@oprhp.state.ny.us – a confirming email 
will be sent.  If you do not hear back please call.    Fax requests to 516-679-7235 - Attention WSO. 
No Phone requests will be accepted. 
 
Once the list is compiled, you will be re-assigning based on your lifeguard draft pick number and 
your request..  This list will be left open for the remainder of the season in conjunction with the 
previous list. Therefore, if you have any intensions to move or take a promotion during the season, 
this is your opportunity to do so. 
 
If you have any question about this process, please feel free to contact the WSO -  516-679-7210 
 
THIS DRAFT IS FOR ANYONE THAT WANTS TO MOVE, EVEN IF A POSITION IS 
NOT CURRENTLY OPEN; ONE MAY OPEN AS A RESULT OF A MOVE.  WE WILL 
WORK OFF THIS LIST FOR THE REST OF THE YEAR.  IF YOU HAVE EVER 
WANTED TO MOVE, THIS IS YOUR CHANCE TO HAVE IT ON RECORD FOR THE 
2009 SEASON. 
 
These new assignment will go into effect on Thursday, July 9, 2009 
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